
 

Ref No.     AIACE/CENTRAL/2023 /   096                             Dated    17.10.2023 

 To 

The Secretary,  

Department of Coal 

Government of India, 

New Delhi 

  

Sub: Expression of Thanks and request for appointment for extending our assistance in various decision 
making process 

 

Dear Sir, 

We are extremely thankful to you for allowing us a one-to-one meeting with AIACE, represented by its 
Principal General Secretary Sri P K Singh Rathor on 13th July, 2023. 

In the light of certain developments known to one and all, we shall like to spell out, before you, few of 

our suggestions which may accelerate the decision making process from your end. 

 

As such, it is requested to grant us an appointment with our delegation of 2-3 members, who are 

stalwarts of yester years having experience in vivid field. 

 

It is to reiterate that we have no demands to put before you as, AIACE, on behalf of its members and 

executives of CIL/SCCL, assure commitment to work for the betterment of coal industry as a whole. 

 

With regards, 

  

P K SINGH RATHOR 
Principal General Secretary 
 
 


